
Nelson Hardiman Successfully Defends
Orthopedic Surgeon

Nelson Hardiman successfully defended an investigation into workers compensation billing practices. Nelson
Hardiman’s client, an orthopedic surgeon, was audited for various surgical billing practices, including
reimbursement for pre-operative use of fluoroscopy, with concerns of significant overpayment. Nelson Hardiman
conducted a thorough investigation to address the insurer’s concerns. After review, the investigator concluded that
the firm’s presentation had addressed all of the audit concerns, resulting in a closure of the audit without any
demand for repayment.
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